# Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter

## March 2015

### IMPORTANT BUNNY BUNCH NEWS

- All the teachers would like to thank the parents for making our Valentine's Day parties so wonderful! The children had a great time both giving and receiving Valentines. Your generosity was and is greatly appreciated.
- The Toddler and Pre K classes thoroughly enjoyed their visit from Dentist! They learned so much and had a great time practicing good dental health habits.
- Dress up day! St. Patrick's Day is Monday, March 17<sup>th</sup>. Wear green, gold, shamrocks, or anything festive that day! We love dress up days!
- March 23<sup>rd</sup> is National Goof Off Day!
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!
- Martial Arts will be held every Tuesday. Movin' and Groovin' dates are: March 11<sup>th</sup> and 25<sup>th</sup> Gymnastics will be held every Thursday.

### Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher, Miss Cassie!

Miss Cassie has been with Bunny Bunch for over a
year now and she has really proven herself as a
worker! You can find Miss Cassie working in all of
our classrooms, mostly with our Infants and
Toddlers. She is a very reliable and dependable
worker, always willing to help when needed. Miss
Cassie has a fun and silly personality, which is why
she is loved by all the children and co-workers!
Miss Cassie always gives 110% when working! It's
great to have such a hardworking and reliable
employee! Keep up the good work Cassie!
We love you!!!

### Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice.

Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANTS: George

TODDLER: Riley

PRE K 3: Lukas

PRE K 4: Penni



### HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!

We would like to wish a Happy 3<sup>rd</sup> Birthday to Molly and a Happy Birthday to Miss Diane! We hope you two enjoy your day!

## MANDAN KANDAN KA



The theme this month in the Infant room is "My Body." The infants will find themselves busy as they start to learn all about their little bodies. To start, they will be going over where their mouth, nose, ears, eyes, head, arms, legs, and feet are, as well as listening to plenty of books that will teach them all about the body. Their little arms and legs will be kept moving with fun activities such as the Shamrock Hop, stretching and dancing. Our crafts involve making shamrocks as well as hand and foot prints. We can't wait to start the month!

The Luck of the Infant Room is with George, he is our Star of the Month! This little cutie pie has adorable brown eyes that make all of his teachers melt!

George has been with us since he was just 2 months old and it has been such a pleasure watching him grow! He is such a well behaved and go with the flow baby! George enjoys listening to his teachers sing songs during Circle Time and soon enough he will be singing right along with them! The smile on Georges face when he is jumping and bouncing away in the Horse is just priceless!

George has a smile that just lights up the room! George enjoys sitting in the Bumbo seat with toys in front of him and soon he will be sitting all on his own!

Congratulation! Keep up the good work George.

We love you!!!

## 

The theme in the Toddler Room is "March Time Fun." In the beginning of the month, the toddlers will be learning all about Dr. Seuss! With silly sock day, mismatch day, stuffed animal day, crazy hat day and pajama day, this week will sure be fun! "Shamrocks & St. Patricks" will keep the children occupied as they make rainbows, shamrock headbands and paint with marbles! Next they will be learning about "Nursery Rhymes." This will keep the toddlers entertained as they learn and create crafts such as crowns, Humpty Dumpty, and lambs to go along with the well-known nursery rhymes that they will sing each day. Lastly, the children will be busy as they jump into Spring with "Intro to Spring"!

Good Golly, Riley is a Toddler Star of the Month! This little smarty has learned so much since starting in our Toddler room! Riley knows all of her colors, shapes and all of her body parts! Her talking has improved tremendously as well! Riley does a wonderful job participating in all of the different activities Miss Tonia does with her. She enjoys crafts that include coloring or painting! Riley is a very active little girl! You can always catch her running, jumping or marching around to classroom with a huge smile on her face! Riley is a very caring love bug! She is always giving her friends and teachers hugs and "High Fives!" Congratulations Riley!

Keep up the good work Riley. We love you!!!



## 

"March into Spring" is the theme this month for Pre K.3! Over the course of this month there will be plenty of fun! We start by Celebrating Dr. Seuss' Birthday, with fun dress down days and fun Dr. Seuss activities. The following week has us preparing for St. Patrick's Day with "Green is for Leprechauns." Coloring, painting, cutting and counting green things will be a part of our week long celebration! Then, we're getting ready for spring with our last two weeks: "Spring Things," and "Umbrella Weather." We'll be moving out of winter mode and into all things Spring! The children will be making kites, pussy willows and clouds to start! We cannot wait!

Lukas is one lucky boy; he is our Pre-K.3 Star of the Month. This adorable little guy has been doing such a great job in our Pre-K.3 class! He knows how to spell his name, his parents name and does a wonderful job tracing his name! Lukas is very creative as well! He is always telling silly stories that keep his teachers laughing all day long! Lukas is such a little cutie pie, with a smile that brightens up the room! Lukas is always giving his teachers hugs as well! Lukas is a very energetic little boy who enjoys playing with trains, cars and building HUGE building out of blocks! Way to go Lukas! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!



# MANARINGKARIN

Pre K 4 for is ready for "March Madness!" "Fun with Dr. Seuss" is how we start the month. During this week, we'll be celebrating his birthday, making a Cat in the Hat mask, Thing 1 and Thing 2, one fish two fish and much more! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming! The second week of March is "All About Money." This is where we'll be learning all about money and what each coin is worth. Another fun activity has the children creating coin books. During this week, we will also be gearing up for 5t. Patrick's Day! Next we have "My Five Senses." This is always a fun week for the children as they explore different sights, sounds, tastes, smells and sensory items. We end that week with a fun tasting party! After that there is "Spring Time." This week is all about the new season. The children will be making a spring flower painting with forks and bugs to name a few! This is sure to be a fun month!

Penni is one lucky lady! She is our Pre K 4 Star of the Month. This blonde hair blue eyed cutie has a very fun and outgoing personality! Penni has been working very hard this year on her school work and it really shows! She knows the entire alphabet in sign language and even knows her colors in Spanish; way to go Penni! She is a very good listener and loves to be Miss Amy's special helper! Penni always wants to lead the way with all the new activities Miss Amy comes up with! She has great leadership qualities and is very observant! Penni tries very hard to be a great friend to all of her classmates! Whenever she can try to cheer them up she will! Congratulations Penni! Keep up the good work Penni! We love you!!!





